

東美大學 Souchow University

April 16, 2024

Dear President Ushiki,

On behalf of Soochow University, I extend our heartfelt congratulations on the occasion of Niigata University's 75th anniversary.

Over the past 75 years, Niigata University has achieved remarkable success in academic research, teaching, and international exchange, earning widespread acclaim and respect both domestically and internationally. Your dedication to nurturing talent, driving academic innovation, and contributing to societal development will always be remembered and admired.

The 75th anniversary of Niigata University is not only a celebration of past achievements but also a vision for future development. We look forward to Niigata University's continued success and its ongoing contributions to the global education community.

At this special moment, we wish the anniversary celebrations at Niigata University great success, and we hope that our friendship and cooperation will continue to strengthen and deepen.

Once again, congratulations to Niigata University on its 75th anniversary. May the university's future be even more prosperous and vibrant!

Sincerely,

Prof. Chyan-Long Jan

President

Soochow University

外雙溪校區:11102台北市士林區臨溪路70號

電話:02-28819471

城中校區:10048台北市中正區貴陽街一段56號

電話: 02-2311-1531

Waishuanghsi: No.70, Linhsi Road, Shihlin District, Taipei City 111, Taiwan

TEL: 886-2-2881-9471

Downtown: No.56, Section 1, Kueiyang Street, Chungcheng District, Taipei City 100, Taiwan

TEL: 886-2-2311-1531